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Date: 02 December 2021 

 
Dear Mr Berkeley and Mr McCormack 
 
York and Scarborough Teaching Hosptials NHS Foundation Trust 
 
We write in relation to the letter received from the York and Scarborough Teaching 
Hosptials NHS Foundation Trust on 6 October 2021. We would like to formally 
acknowledge their letter and updated response to our recent consultation in relation 
to Duty-to-Cooperate. We welcome this submitted clarification from the Trust and 
look forward to continuing to work with them in the future.  
 
For clarity, we would like to confirm that this submission now supersedes their 
representation and information referred to in our submitted Duty-to-Cooperate 
Update (2021) [EXCYC64], reference in the Consultation Statement (2021) 
[EXCYC65] and published redacted representations. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Neil Ferris 
Corporate Director for Place 
 
 
Enclosure 1: York and Scarborough Teaching Hosptials NHS Foundation Trust 
Letter and updated response form. 


